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Website: www.buckinghamschool.org
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Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes

24" November 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

Green Schools Challenge Final
8" December 2023

On 8™ December 2023, your daughter is representing The Buckingham School in a Local Green Schools
Competition. Students will be competing against 4 other local schools in the Buckinghamshire area. This
event will be held in The Buckinghamshire Council Rooms in Aylesbury.

We will be travelling to and from Aylesbury in the School’s minibus, departing at 8.00am and returning
before the end of the school day. In the event that the competition runs over, resulting in our return being
after the end of the school day, you will be notified. Lunch will be provided at the venue.

You will shortly receive a Consent/Medical Form via email, from a company called Evolve (please check
your spam folder in case it is delivered there). Please ensure this is completed and submitted by
Wednesday 6" December, as your daughter will not be able to take part in this trip if we have not received
this consent form.

In addition, both Bucks Skills Hub and Lunaz require permission to take photographs. Whilst the Consent
Form sent from Evolve also asks for permission, this only extends to the The Buckingham School.
Therefore, in addition to completing the Evolve Consent Form, please can you also click on the link below
to give, or not give, your permission for Bucks Skill Hub and Lunaz to take and use photographs of your
child. This same form was also included in a letter sent to you on 16" November 2023. If you have already
completed this, there is no need to do so again.

https://forms.gle/Re3zgrEJVogBYALNS

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

Miss C Shanahan
Curriculum Leader, Business Studies
cshanahan@buckinghamschool.org

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,
regardless of their financial circumstances. As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be
unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to
seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding.
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